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On April 28, 2015 The Millbury Fire/Police Departments are looking for the towns 
support to cast a YES vote on Question One.  This committee began in 2013 funded 
by a state grant and was given the charge to locate a site for a Public Safety Building 
(Complex). We would like you to join us at our informational meetings and tours of 
our stations to make an informed educated decision.  We appreciate our community 
as our professions are about the safety of our town and its community.  Let’s look 
at this endeavor and work towards a better tomorrow for all.   
 
Informational Meetings will be Held: 
     April 9, 2015   @ Library Meeting Room    6:00 - 8:00 PM 
     April 16, 2015  @ Town Hall-Lg. Conf. Rm.  6:00 - 8:00 PM 
     April 22, 2015 @ Town Hall-Lg. Conf. Rm.  6:00 – 8:00 PM 
 
THESE MEETINGS ARE TO ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS, TO SEE A FIT STUDY/ SCHEMATIC DESIGN OF THE SITE 

AND PROPOSAL OF WHAT THE NEEDS ARE OF EACH DEPARTMENT 
 
Guided Tours of the Stations: 
     April 11, 2015 @ Police Department  12:00 - 3:00 PM 
     April 25, 2015 @ Police Department  12:00 - 3:00 PM 
 
     April 18, 2015 @ Fire Headquarters  10:00 – 1:00 PM 
     April 25, 2015 @ Fire Headquarters  10:00 – 1:00 PM 
 
THESE TOURS ARE FOR YOU TO BE ABLE TO SEE WHY WE ARE ASKING FOR THIS PROJECT TO GO FORWARD 

WHY THERE IS A NEED FOR THIS PROJECT NOT A WANT 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION AND SUPPORT OVER THE YEARS FOR OUR DEPARTMENTS 
AND LET’S VOTE YES ON QUESTION ONE 

      
 
 

This statement was approved by the P.S.B.S. Committee 


